
 

 
 
WWU response to Ofgem consultation: Retail Energy Code v2.0 and Retail Code 
Consolidation  
  
Dear Rachel, 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the consultation.  Our responses are on the 
attached spreadsheet as requested in the consultation.   For ease of identifying the topics on 
which we have responded, we have coloured the appropriate tabs read and listed them below. 
 

 Main Body                           this includes comments on CDSP further services schedule  
                                                      and the Electricity Enquiry Service that did not have separate 

                                            tabs 
 Unbilled Energy CoP 
 Data Access 
 Transfer of Customer Data 
 Cross Code Steering Group 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Carly Evans 
Head  of Regulation 
Wales & West Utilities 
 
Attached: rec_v2_consultation_response_templatev2_0  WWU 1.0 
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